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Milly Southworth

MR
From: Friends of Thanckes Park <friends@thanckes.org.uk>
Sent: 17 August 2022 14:29
To: Milly Southworth
Cc: Matthew Pontin
Subject: Police Commissioner's Community Grant Scheme

Good afternoon Millie

To keep you in the picture re the above funding, Matthew Pontin has submitted the application
for the Commissioners Community Grant Scheme on behalf of FOTP. If we are successful we
would use the money to develop some outreach with young people (13-21), which if successful
can link to consultation on plans for a better skatepark for Torpoint., Matthew has written a very
open application for some detached youth work and three trips to other skate parks for feedback,
totalling £2,500. If you have any questions please feel free to get in touch with Matthew; he's
now living in Torpoint and keen to help enhance opportunities for fundraising and youth work in
the town. We'll update TTC on the funding decision, however if we are unsuccessful the core
elements of the application could potentially be something TTC might want to fund.

Kind regards

Helen Freeman
Secretary

on behalf of the Friends of Thanckes Park
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